
 

 

29 May, 2020 

Hello, 

I wanted to take the time to contact everyone who is registered with Future Pathways to let 

you know that we are open and committed to working with you during these challenging 

times. 

Coronavirus has thrown up a number of extra challenges for us all. We are hearing that this 

can be an especially difficult time for those who are registered with us. Since the start of the 

pandemic our focus has been contacting our clients and helping people stay connected with 

people in their lives or news recognising that each person’s experience during COVID-19 is 

individual to them. 

We have had feedback that people are unclear if Future Pathways is open, other people 

may feel they don’t want to contact us during this time even though everyone is 

experiencing new challenges at this time.   

As Alliance Manager, I want each and every person to be able to contact us if help is 

needed. That’s why I wanted to be in touch - to reassure everyone that we remain very 

much open and able to support you. 

If there’s anything that we can help you with, I urge you to contact your Support 

Coordinator or call the registration line on 0808 164 2005 and one of our team can help. 

If you are not sure about getting in touch, for any reason, please email our Engagement 

Team at engagement@future-pathways.co.uk, or text or call 077 02 565 847.  We will be 

more than happy to hear any worries you might have and offer reassurance. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Flora Henderson 

Alliance Manager 
Apologies if you have received more than one copy of this letter, 

data sharing laws do not permit de-duplication of multiple organisations’ lists. 
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